
Public Hearing 

June 14, 2016 

 

 

A public hearing regarding an additional appropriation request for the LOIT Special Distribution 

funds received by the state was held on Tuesday, June 14, 2016 at 6:45 p.m. at Town Hall with 

Council’s Teddy Huffer, Steve Michael and Clerk-Treasurer Karen Dinger present.  Council 

President Stan Moore is absent.   

 

Guest present is Carolyn Martin. 

 

Vice President Huffer calls public hearing to order at 6:45 p.m. 

 

C/T Dinger presents information on additional appropriations for the LOIT Special Distribution 

received. 

 

Vice President Huffer opens meeting up for comments. 

 

C/T Dinger answers a few questions.   

 

C/T Dinger presents and reads Additional Appropriation Ordinance 2016-3.   

 

Michael makes a motion to accept Ordinance 2016-3.  Huffer 2nds.  All Ayes.  Motion passed. 

 

Vice President Huffer moves to adjourn public hearing.  Michael 2nds.  All Ayes. 

 

Public Hearing Adjourned. 

 

 

_____________________________                              __________________________________ 

Teddy Huffer, Vice-President       ATTEST:  Karen Dinger, Clerk-Treasurer 


